
 

 
 
 
 
 
Munich, May 30, 2023 
 
 
Publication of inside information pursuant to Article 17 of Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014 
 
Ad-hoc announcement: UMT United Mobility Technology AG announces change in the 
Management Board – Alexander Hupe to be newly appointed to the Management Board as of 
June 01, 2023, and, as CFO, responsible in particular for Finance & M&A 
 
The Supervisory Board of UMT United Mobility Technology AG (Securities identification number WKN: 
A2YN70, ISIN: DE000A2YN702) today resolved to appoint Mr. Alexander Hupe as a new member of 
the Management Board with effect from June 01, 2023.  
 
Mr. Hupe will strengthen the management team of UMT AG in the future as a member of the Board of 
Management with a focus on Finance & M&A in order to lead the company successfully into the future, 
in particular via the "Buy-and-Build" strategy. 
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